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Comments: I am writing to comment against the proposed stibnite mine in the headwaters of the South Fork

Salmon. The recreational and ecological value of this river as well as the greater Salmon River basin is

significant enough that it should  prevent the expansion of a dangerous and hazardous mine. As a public lands

user who recreates on the South fork of the Salmon, I hope that its wilderness and ecological values will be

preserved for future generations rather than put at risk for the sake of  resource extraction. 


